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Twinning Visitors from Plouescat 

On Thursday 25 May the Parish 
Council received visitors from 
Braunton’s twinned town of 
Plouescat in Brittany, North West 
France.  A warm welcome was 
given at the reception hosted by 
the Parish Council in the Parish 
Hall, joined by local families from 
the Twinning Association. 

The Chairman of the Parish 
Council, Derrick Spear, would like 
to thank the people of Plouescat for 
their generous gift of a set of locally 
themed mugs.  He added, “we had 
a record number of French 
Twinners this year which helped to 
contribute towards a very 
successful visit”.  

A new welcome sign was installed 
by the residents of Knowle following 
a £1800 grant obtained by the Parish 
Council from Devon County 
Council’s Community Highway 
Maintenance Fund to clear the 
pathway and verges.  The sign was 
sponsored by Knowle Taxi Services. 
The Knowle Community Group 
would like to thank all the residents 
who helped tidy up the verge and 
erect the sign. 

Knowle Raises Funds for 

New Welcome Sign 



Meetings Calendar 2017 

Full Council Meetings are held 

in the Council Chamber at the 

Parish Hall on the second 

Monday of each month and 

additional meetings, to primarily 

consider planning applications, 

are held on the fourth Monday of 

each month.   

7pm 14 August 2017 

7pm 29 August 2017 

7pm 11 September 2017 

7pm 25 September 2017 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Braunton Parish Council 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 

Hours: 9am -12 noon, Monday to Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 
Jane Fewings, Admin Assistant 

Please Look After 

Braunton Beacon  

Summer is a busy time of year for 

our parish gardener, especially 

when the grass seems to grow 

again the moment you have cut it!   

The Memorial Garden is a special 

place in our village and we would 

like it to stay looking its best 

throughout the summer.  Would 

you be interested in helping to form 

a Friends of the Memorial Gardens 

volunteer group to meet on an ad 

hoc basis over the summer?  If you 

or someone you know has a little 

spare time to help dead head, 

prune the roses and tend the rose 

beds, please get in touch - no 

experience is required as our 

gardener is happy to give you 

guidance if needed. We hope you 

can help keep this tranquil garden 

looking beautiful. 

Could You Help to Tend 

the Memorial Gardens? 

We have received feedback from 
local residents regarding anti-social 
behaviour at the Beacon with 
rubbish, broken glass, tents and 
sleeping bags all littering the area.  
This has been reported to the 
Police and regular clean ups have 
been done by Parish personnel and 
walkers. Please keep this area 
clean for the enjoyment of other 
Beacon users—please take your 
rubbish home and dispose of it. 
Thank you. 


